
Oct 1, 2001 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Next week, beginning October 8th, we will begin our new project: Animals.  The children 
will talk and learn about pets, pet care, reptiles and their habitats, and jungle animals 
and their habitats.  The culminating activity, Phase III, will be a trip to Hogle Zoo. 
 
On October 8th (older) and October 9th (younger) your child is invited to bring his/her pet 
to preschool.  The children will gather for the large group from about 9:20 until 9:45 to 
share their pets with their class.   Parents, you are welcome to stay during this activity. 
 
Let us know if you have any concerns. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Miss Abby, Miss Sarah, and Miss Cheryl 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 19, 2003 
 



Dear Preschool Parents, 
(older and younger class) 
 
We will conclude this Pet Project with a trip to Hogle Zoo on Wednesday December 10th.  
Please have your child here at 9:00 am on Wednesday December 10th. We will board the bus at 
9:25 am and leave immediately for the zoo.  We will be at the zoo from 10:00 am and will load 
the bus to return to the school at 11:30 am.  We will provide a small snack at 10:45 am.  We 
plan to arrive back at the school at  
12:00 pm. 
 
We have allocated a space on a bus for all 22 of our preschool children, 15 high school 
students, 15 parents (not extra children), and 2 adult supervisors.  Parents please let us know if 
you will be riding with your child on the bus; we will honor parents who make this request on a 
first come, first serve basis.  We welcome all parents who wish to drive themselves. 
 
We will pay the reduced rate for your child at $4.00; the reduced parent fee is $6.00.  In order to 
receive this discount we need to pay at the same time before entering the zoo.  If you or other 
children are planning to attend please put a check or cash in an envelop labeled with the parent 
and or children attending by Dec 1, 2003 written to Hogle Zoo. 
(Parents- $6.00, other children- $4.00.) 
 
Parents, please let us know if you plan to have your child attend and if you want to ride the bus 
with them. 
 
Thank you, Miss Corinne, Miss Stacey, and Miss Cheryl 
 
__ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ 
__  
 
 
 
Parents, please fill out the following so we can make plans for the zoo field trip. 
 
_____Yes, my child _____________     _____________ will be riding the bus. 

First name  Last name 
 
_____Yes, I=d like to be one of the 15 parents riding the bus. 

(Remember, this is on a first come first serve basis.) 
 
_____My child and I, or other children, will drive our own vehicle to the zoo. 
 
_____My child will not be able to attend the zoo field trip. 
 
 
 
 
 

Zoo Field Trip 
 



 
 
Child Older        Child Ride Bus    Parent Ride Bus   Drive own Car    Child Can= Go 
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